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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

 

Atherosclerosis, the main underlying cause of
cardiovascular disease (CVD), is characterized by sustained
inflammation and failed inflammation resolution. Despite
the great advances in pharmaceutical therapy, CVD
remains the leading cause of death worldwide. A deeper
understanding of the mechanisms that promote
atherosclerotic lesion onset and progression may identify
novel therapeutic targets for the prevention and treatment
of the disease. The aim of the present Special Issue is to
attract high-quality articles that focus on potential
innovative therapeutic strategies for the immune, cellular,
and molecular mechanisms of atherosclerosis. We
welcome opinions, brief reports, communications, and
research articles, as well as reviews.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Because of your expertise in the field of drug sciences, I
kindly invite you to consider publishing your current work,
in the form of a research article or a review, in the open
access electronic journal Pharmaceuticals.

Pharmaceuticals is characterized by an active editorial
board and a dynamic editorial staff. Manuscripts are peer-
reviewed and a final decision is provided to authors within
4–6 weeks a er submission. Papers are published on the
web immediately a er acceptance. For details on the
submission process or any other matter, please do not
hesitate to contact us.

We hope to handle your contribution to Pharmaceuticals
soon.
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